
JUNE AUTOCROSS DATE
SHIFTED:

June Event Becomes Part of The Aloha State Games
By: Ed Kemper

For the second year in a row, the local
chapter of the SCCA and the Aloha State
Games are pooling their resources for the June
autocross. To accommodate inclusion in the
1997 State Games, the June autocross event
will be shifted from June 8th to June 15th.

applications sent directly into the Aloha State
Games will be accepted. The applications will
be distributed in the Aloha State Games book
at various 7-11 Stores, and a copy will be
published in a subsequent Newsletter,
Additional details will also follow in J-iuila,

Last year, there was a tremendous
amount of publicity about autocross, with
television coverage, and extensive newspaper
articles about the event. In 1996, about 50
drivers participated, and we expect that
number to increase this yearl

The Aloha State Games involve 50
amateur athletic events throughout the State
of Hawaii. Winners receive Aloha State
ribbons. Each driver participates in the
opening and closing ceremonies, and is given
an Aloha State Games t-shirt. just for entering.
The charge will be $20 00 per driver, and only
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Auto Pro
766 Ilaniwai Street
Honolulu, HI 96813

Ph. 596-8259
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